Good morning Detroit City Council,

My name is Ms Tracy Darnell and I writing to ask you to please select "Night Train" as one of the honorees for this years cycle. I graduated from Cooley High School with his son Richard Walker, who is an upstanding member of the community and a great friend of mine. I also know that Dick Lane was the Director of PAL and he was very passionate about mentoring and helping Detroit's youths learn and develop skills to become successful members of society.

Thank you for your time, attention and consideration. Sincerely, Tracy Darnell